
 
 
 
 
From: Team P1 [mailto:TeamP1@pins.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 21 August 2015 12:19 

To: Planning Enquiries 
Subject: Inspector request 3012057 

 

 

Appeal by Euston Park Developments Ltd 
 
Site:  The Knoll. Orleton, Ludlow 
 
Your Reference: 143452 
 
Please advise whether the recent High Court decision in West Berkshire District Council 
and Reading Borough Council v SSCLG and the consequent changes to the Planning 
Practice Guidance alters the Council's case in respect of this appeal.  If the Council's 
case is affected, please provide details of the revised position.  
  
 

         Can I please have a response by Friday 28 August 2015. 
 
 
        Regards 
 
 
        Robert Nash  
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